May 2, 2017

Petersburg Indian Association
Attn: Susan Harai, Engineer
PO Box

Petersburg, AK 99833

Dear PIA,

The Petersburg Borough Assembly supports PIA’s plans of construction and
maintenance of a pedestrian trail from Haugen Drive to Severson’s Subdivision with
parking areas at either end of the trail.

Thank you for your interest in the betterment of our community.

Sincerely,

Mark Jensen
Mayor
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